
We are thrilled to recognize Christiana as our
Star Teacher of the Month at our Ward Road
location! Since joining Bunny Bunch at the

end of 2023, Christiana has quickly become an
invaluable member of our team. Her

dedication, warmth, and positive attitude
shine through in everything she does, making
a lasting impression on both the children and
her fellow staff members. Christiana primarily
works in our Infant Room, where her gentle
care and attentiveness ensure that even our

youngest learners feel safe, loved, and
engaged. However, her versatility and

willingness to help wherever needed have
made her a trusted and respected presence in
every classroom she steps into. Whether she's

comforting a baby, playing with toddlers, or
helping a coworker, Christiana always brings a

bright smile and a can-do spirit. Her
afternoons are spent not only caring for our

children but also making sure our classrooms
are set up for success the next day—an often-

overlooked task that she handles with
incredible diligence and pride. Christiana

consistently goes above and beyond to create
a welcoming, fun, and safe environment, and

her natural ability to connect with both
children and adults is truly special. We are

beyond grateful to have Christiana as part of
the Bunny Bunch family. Her contributions
make a difference every single day, and we

honestly don’t know what we would do
without her. Thank you, Christiana, for all that
you do! Congratulations, Miss Christiana, we

love you!!!

Upcoming EventsStar Teacher

Brooklyn & Jack are turning 1!
Thomas & David are turning 2!

Lucette is turning 3!
Adam is turning  5!

Happy Birthday

Infant Room: Brooklyn
Toddler Room: Josie
Pre-K 3: Casen & Lincoln
Pre-K 4: Nolan & Brody

Star Students
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JUNE 2025

NEWSLETTER

Let the Countdown to summer begin!
June 3 : Popcorn Dayrd

June 4 : Toy Dayth

June 5  Lemonade day - wear yellow!th:

June 6 : Our UPK Graduation & Stuffed animal day. White t-shirts
for tie-dye are due as well!

th

June 9  Camping Dayth:

June 10 : Sports day- wear your fav team gear!th

June 11 : Watermelon Dayth

June 12 : Outside Dayth

June 13 : Flag Dayth

June 15 : Happy Father’s Day!th

June 16 : Bubble Dayth

June 17 : Ice Cream Dayth

June 18 : Family Picnicth

June 20 : Bunny Bunch Spirit Dayth

June 23 : Pizza Party Bir5thday Bashrd

June 24 : Beach Blastth

June 27 : Bunny Bunch Spirit Dayth



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Infant Room star of the

month,
Brooklyn!

Star Student

INFANT ROOM
JUNE NEWS

The babies will be busy exploring the
world of insects and bugs.They will be

reading stories such as “The Very
Hungry Caterpillar”, “Bettsy Ross”,

“My Dad and Me” and “Caterpillar to
Butterfly.” Some of the fun exciting
activities planned include making
footprint butterflies, honeycomb

beehives, tissue paper pineapples,
and fly swatter painting. The babies
will also get to have some outdoor

play time going for a walk in the
buggy, play follow the leader, pretend
to fly like a butterfly and buzz around
the room like a bumblebee! Oobleck

play is also on the agenda for this
month. When it’s time to sing, we’ll
be adding a few new songs to our
circle time. Those are “Five Busy

Honey Bees”, “The Caterpillar Song”
and Baby Bumblebee!” These little

ones will also be busy making
something extra special for their

loving fathers for Father’s Day!! It is
sure to be a busy and fun month!

--Tie-Dye t-shirts are due by June 6 ! The
children will all wear these shirts during our
Family Picnic on June 18 ! 

th

th

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non spray)
for your child to be used during the summer and
fall!
--We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be
washed. Thank you!
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child brings
in with first and last names. 



This month, we are so excited to celebrate sweet Brooklyn as our Star of the Month—
just in time for her very first birthday! Brooklyn has blossomed so much since joining

our classroom. She’s not only growing quickly but also developing an incredible
personality that we all adore. Her bright smile, stylish outfits, and signature adorable
bow make her a shining light in our day! This curious and clever girl is always on the
move—crawling at lightning speed across the room and pulling herself up with such
determination and pride. She shows such enthusiasm for learning, especially during

Circle Time, where she loves exploring shapes, colors, and listening to story after story
with wide-eyed wonder. Brooklyn has a special love for anything musical—whether it’s

shaking instruments, tapping toys that make noise, or rolling balls around the room
with giggles of joy. She’s not afraid to get messy during craft time either—paint is

definitely her favorite creative tool! What makes Brooklyn truly special is her sweet,
nurturing spirit. She plays so kindly with her little friends, is quick to share toys, and

always keeps an eye on the younger infants to make sure they’re doing okay. Her gentle
heart and joyful energy make her a true friend to all. We are so proud of everything
Brooklyn has accomplished and can’t wait to see all the amazing things her second

year will bring. She is such a joy to have in our class, and we are so lucky to watch her
grow! Congratulations Brooklyn! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
INFANT ROOM



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Toddler Room star of

the month,
Josie!

Star Student

TODDLER ROOM
JUNE NEWS

--Tie-Dye t-shirts are due by June 6 ! The
children will all wear these shirts during our
Family Picnic on June 18 ! 

th

th

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!
--We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed. 
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy
cups, pacifiers, and any other items your
child brings in with first and last names. 

We have a lot of fun and exciting things
planned for these little ones this month.

All throughout the month we will be
busy learning about outdoor “Reptiles”,
“Bugs” and “Birds”! Our Toddler friends

will be busy during the first week
learning all about “Reptiles”. They will be
sure to have a fun time making frog hats,
coloring alligators and crocodiles as well
as learning about toads and turtles! We

then jump into learning all about
“BUGS”!!! Ants, flies, spiders and bees will

be on our minds during this week! We
will also be busy making something
special and from our hearts for our

fathers for Father’s Day! The week of
“Birds” will have our toddler friends

learning about all the different birds such
as blue jays, cardinals, parrots and many
more. During this week we will also be
tie-dyeing t-shirts for end of the year
Field Day! We finish out the month

getting ready for July with “4  of July
Fun.” Our patriotic little toddlers will be
creating American flags, learning about
the stars and stripes and preparing for

the fireworks! What a great way to
welcome summer with a month full of

outdoor fun!

th



We are so excited to celebrate Josie as our Star of the Month! At just 2 years old, Josie
continues to amaze us every single day. Having been a part of the Bunny Bunch family since her

days in the infant room, it has been such a joy to watch her grow into the bright, bubbly, and
curious toddler she is today. Josie is thriving in the toddler room! She shines during Circle Time,

where she eagerly participates, sings her ABCs with enthusiasm, and shares her ever-growing
vocabulary. Her love of books is one of her standout qualities—Josie is truly our little bookworm!

She can recite many of her favorite stories and always has a book in hand. She’s also doing an
incredible job with potty training and we couldn’t be prouder of her progress. Josie is such a

smart and creative little girl, using her big imagination in everything she does—from pretend play
with baby dolls and dress-up, to making colorful artwork, building block towers, and creating

with magnets and Legos. Josie absolutely loves getting messy with paint—especially when she’s
painting her own handprints! She’s always the first in line when it’s time to color, and her
artwork is always bright, cheerful, and full of personality. Outside, Josie is full of energy,

exploring the playground, dancing with her friends, and pushing toy cars around. She also enjoys
sensory play, music and instruments, and has a talent for making everyone around her smile

with her silly antics and contagious laughter. One of the most special things about Josie is her
kind heart. She’s a wonderful friend who loves to help others, share, and make sure everyone
feels included. Her hugs are the best, and her caring nature brightens every room she enters.

Josie, we are so proud of all you’ve accomplished this year! Your creativity, kindness, and joyful
spirit make you truly one of a kind. We can’t wait to see all the great things your future holds!

Congratulations Josie! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

TODDLER ROOM
STAR STUDENT



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 3 star of the

month,
Casen & Lincoln!

Star Student

PRE-K 3 ROOM
JUNE NEWS

The children will start the month off with
learning and exploring all about the

outdoors with “Frogs” and “Birds”, “Bugs”
and “Patriotic Week”. During the week of
“Frogs” these little ones will be learning

all about the life cycle of a frog. With
many frog and tadpole crafts they will be

sure to be looking out of frogs on the
next rainy day. During the week of

“Birds” the children will be creating a
“Birds Build Nests” booklet, and will also

practice counting, matching and
coloring skills. The week of “Bugs” will

have these children learning about the
parts of insects, painting a bug in a jar

and creating a ladybug booklet. During
these weeks we will also be working on
making something very special for our
Fathers as well as making our own tie-

dye shirts to wear at our Field Day. With
summer finally here and the Fourth of

July right around the corner and better
way to celebrate with a ”Patriotic week”.
The children create fantastic fireworks,

practice matching flags, as well as
practicing shape recognition and

rhyming skills! We are looking forward to
a month full of fun and busy summer

days!

--Tie-Dye t-shirts are due by June 6 ! The
children will all wear these shirts during our
Family Picnic on June 18 ! 

th

th

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!

We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed. 
Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child
brings in with first and last names. 



We are so excited to celebrate Casen as our Star of the Month! Casen is 3 years old and has been
part of the Bunny Bunch family since his days in the Infant Room. Watching him grow into the

bright, kind, and enthusiastic little learner he is today has been such a joy! Casen is an active and
eager participant during Circle Time—always ready to sing, share, and learn! He has an

impressive grasp of shapes, colors, and can proudly spell his name. Lately, he’s been working
hard on writing it all by himself, and we’re so proud of the progress he’s made! When it’s time to

play, Casen’s imagination truly shines. He especially loves playing with trucks, trains, and
magnets—building incredible structures and using his creativity to help bring his friends’ ideas

to life. He’s a natural collaborator and loves making playtime fun for everyone around him.
Casen is also known for his silly sense of humor! He loves telling the funniest stories that have

everyone giggling. His bright personality lights up the classroom, and his smile is truly
contagious. What makes Casen even more special is his big heart. He is a very caring friend,
always showing concern if someone is feeling down and offering a helping hand whenever

needed. He’s also a wonderful helper to his teachers—ready to take on any task with excitement
and positivity. One of Casen’s favorite topics is his baby brother, Jack. His face lights up

whenever he talks about him or gets a special visit, and it’s clear how much he loves being a big
brother! Casen has shown so much growth this year—academically, socially, and emotionally.
We are so proud of all he has accomplished and know that he is destined for amazing things.

Congratulations Casen! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
PRE-K 3 ROOM



We are thrilled to shine the spotlight on Lincoln as our Star of the Month! Almost 4 years old,
Lincoln has been part of the Bunny Bunch family since he was just a few months old. It’s hard to
believe he’ll be heading to UPK in the fall—he has grown so much, and we couldn’t be prouder of

the amazing little person he’s becoming! Lincoln is incredibly smart and loves to show off his
skills—he can confidently spell his name and is always eager to help his friends spell theirs, too!

He’s been working so hard on writing his name all by himself, and we know it won’t be long
before he masters it completely. One of Lincoln’s most special qualities is his sweet and goofy

personality. He’s always wearing a big, bright smile and his laughter is absolutely contagious! He
brings so much happiness and joy into the classroom every single day. A natural friend to

everyone, Lincoln gets along with all of his classmates and is always inviting others to join in on
the fun—especially when it’s time for dress-up! His imagination truly shines during pretend play

and craft time, where he loves coming up with creative ideas to share with his teachers and
friends. He takes so much pride in his artwork and gets excited for every new project. Lincoln is

also full of energy and loves staying active! Whether he’s running around the playground
handing out tickets like a police officer, showing off his athletic skills, or doing flips during

gymnastics, he’s always on the move and loving every minute of it. His positive attitude and
excitement for learning and play are infectious. Lincoln brings so much fun, kindness, and

creativity to his classroom—we are beyond proud of how far he’s come and know he is going to
absolutely flourish in his next classroom.  Congratulations Lincoln! Keep up the great work! We

love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
PRE-K 3 ROOM



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 4 star of the

month,
Nolan & Brody!

Star Student

PRE-K 4 ROOM
JUNE NEWS

The children will continue working
towards graduation and preparing

for Kindergarten the first two weeks
with “Moving Forward” and

“Kindergarten Here We Come”.
During these weeks we will continue

practicing and reviewing all of our
basic skills such as phone number,

addresses letters, numbers, sign
language etc. We then continue onto

“Summer Fun” and “Fun at the
Beach” as we start our summer

planning. They will be sure to enjoy
the weeks full of summer activities

such as playing with chalk and
blowing colored bubbles outside. We

then get the feel of the beach with
beach ball day, sand castle day and
sunglasses day! During this month

the children will be busy crafting and
creating something very special for

their dads as well as tie-dying t-shirts
to wear at End of the Year Field Day!

This month is full of fun and many
different learning experiences that

the children 
 will be sure to love!

--Tie-Dye t-shirts are due by June 6 ! The
children will all wear these shirts during our
Family Picnic on June 18 ! 

th

th

--Don’t forget to send in sunscreen (non
spray) for your child to be used during the
summer and fall!
The last day of UPK will be on June 25 ! We are
so sad to see all of the kiddos go, but after an
incredible year we know they are all are going
to do amazing in Kindergarten!! We will miss
you all!

th

There will be no NW UPK on June 19 !th

Please make sure your child’s water
bottle is labeled with their first and last
name, Thanks!



This month, we are so excited to celebrate Nolan as our Star of the Month! Nolan joined
the Bunny Bunch family this past September, and in such a short time, he has learned

and grown so much. We are so proud of everything he has accomplished! Nolan is a silly
and fun-loving boy who always knows how to bring a smile to everyone’s face. Whether
he's telling a funny story or doing something goofy, he brings so much joy and laughter

to the classroom. His cheerful personality is contagious, and he makes each day brighter
for both his teachers and his friends. What makes Nolan even more special is his big

heart. He is kind, caring, and always looking out for others. He is truly a friend to
everyone and loves making sure that everyone around him is happy and having a good
time. Nolan’s imagination is always at work—whether he’s playing with animals, blocks,

or vehicles, he’s constantly coming up with new and exciting ideas to share. His
creativity shines in everything he does, and he’s always eager to explore, build, and

create. He has worked so hard this school year and made incredible progress. It’s hard
to believe the time has come for him to head off to Kindergarten! While we will miss his

silly jokes, kind heart, and creative spirit so much, we know Nolan is going to do fantastic
things in his next adventure. Way to go, Nolan, we’re so proud of you and can’t wait to

see all the amazing things you’ll do! Congratulations Nolan! Keep up the great work! We
love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENT



We are so excited to celebrate Brody as our Star of the Month! Brody is truly the
goofiest, silliest, and most fun-loving friend around. Brody has a natural gift for

making people laugh. Whether he’s cracking a joke, making a silly face or coming up
with something hilarious out of the blue, Brody always has a way of making his

teachers and classmates laugh and have a great time. His big imagination is one of
his superpowers! Brody loves using it during play—turning everyday moments into
creative adventures. From pretend play to make-believe stories, he brings so much
excitement and energy to everything he does. Brody is not just funny—he’s also a

kind and caring friend. He gets along with everyone and is always encouraging others
to join in his games and fun. His welcoming and joyful spirit makes everyone feel
included and happy to be around him. It’s hard to believe how much Brody has

grown since his days in our Toddler classroom. He has come such a long way, and
now he’s getting ready to head off to Kindergarten in the fall! While we will miss his
laughter, creativity, and silly antics so much, we know he is destined for greatness.
We are so proud of you, Brody! Keep shining, keep laughing, and keep being you—

you’re going to do amazing things! Congratulations Casen! Keep up the great work!
We love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENT


